

HEIGHTS CHRISTIAN SCHOOLS

Brea Preschool & Infant Center • Chino Hills Preschool
La Habra Heights Preschool & Infant Center
La Mirada Preschool • Ramona Preschool

JUNE NEWSLETTER | 2025



Dear Parents.

We are so excited to celebrate the many accomplishments your children have made this year! I want to express my gratitude for the terrific teachers, wonderful students and amazing families here at our school. Thank you for all your love and support throughout this year! The teachers and I appreciate each and every one of you and for trusting us to be part of your child's life. We have a lot in store for your children this summer including fun theme days, exciting chapels, water play days and lots of fun learning. We will continue to grow and learn about Jesus' love as we dive deep into God's Word through our amazing curriculum.

In His Service,
Lorraine Rolon, Assistant Director & Terri Quaranta, Director

PRESCHOOL CALENDAR

- 13 Donuts with Dad 10AM
- 16 Preschool Progress Reports
- 19 All Preschool End of the School Year Celebration and Promotions for Rooms A, B, C
- 20 4's & Pre-K Graduation

THE GIFT OF PARENTING A PRESCHOOLER

Transitions: Code Red Incoming! (But Not Really)

Let's be honest—transitions are tough for everyone. But for preschoolers? They can feel like full-blown emergencies. Imagine being told to stop playing with your favorite toy just to brush your teeth or get ready for bed. Not fun, right? For little kids, switching from something they love to something less exciting can lead to major meltdowns. And it's not because they're being difficult—they're still learning how to handle big feelings.

So, what helps? The setup is everything. Try giving your child a few friendly reminders that a change is coming. You can also use a timer (bonus: kids love pushing the button!). This gives them a heads-up that one activity is ending and another is about to begin.

Pro tip: Build in a little extra time during your day just for transitions. It gives everyone some breathing room and keeps things calmer. Creating mini routines around transitions can work wonders too. For example, have a "parking spot" at the dinner table where your child can "park" their toy car while they eat—fun, and it helps them feel a little more in control.

Above all, meet these moments with patience and empathy. With a little prep (and a lot of love), even the trickiest transitions can go more smoothly.



HCS-LA MIRADA TK-GRADE 4

12200 Oxford Dr. La Mirada | 562-902-1779 | LM.Office@heights.net



Campus Fast Facts: Christian values taught daily | Stability of a private school system serving in 4 counties | Weekly instruction beyond core subjects includes: Music, Technology, Physical Education | Extracurricular offerings before and after school | Our teachers average 13+ years of experience | Awarded highest level of accreditation by WASC (Western Assn. of Schools and Colleges) | On-site daycare offered 6:30AM-6:00PM

EXTRA CLOTHES

It's getting **HOT** outside and our students have grown!

Please check your child's extra clothes to ensure that they are weather appropriate for the hot summer months and that they fit your growing child!

Your child's extra clothes should also include an extra pair of socks! **Thank you!**



Summer Fun Options

AN OFFER TO CURRENT FULL-TIME PK STUDENTS!

We are quickly approaching the end of another amazing school year, and in September, your little one will be heading to Kindergarten! Such an exciting milestone. As you consider summer for your child, you have options:

- 1. Continue in your child's current PK class throughout the summer and enjoy fun and engaging summer activities that we are planning for them! (no additional enrollment required)
- At the conclusion of the HCS-PS traditional year program (June 20, 2025), if your child is heading to Kindergarten in September, transition your child to the elementary campus and participate in the HCS-Summer Fun Program.*
- 3. If you are home for the summer and not in need of childcare, consider 2 or 3 days a week (in preschool or SFP) as a special treat for your little one!

*Please note, if you transition to the HCS Summer Fun Program on Monday, June 23, 2025, since you have already paid for the entire month of June in preschool, we will waive HCS-SFP participation fees for the week of June 23-27. <u>All other registration fees and paperwork must be completed in order to participate.</u>

More information online at: HeightsSummerProgram.org HEIGHTS CHRISTIAN SCHOOLS

La Mirada Preschool

DONUTS FOR DAD

Friday, June 13 | 10:00AM





*GRADUATION * AND YOU ARE INVITED!

FRIDAY, JUNE 20 | 9:00AM

Ms. Sylvia and Mrs. Valerie's Classes

Please check your child into their classroom, then join us in the chapel! **Dessert will be served!**



INDEPENDENCE WEEK | JUNE 30TH-JULY 4TH CAMPUS CLOSED

Please note: **All HCS campuses will be closed June 30–July 4, 2025.** HCS campuses will close for the entire week of the 4th of July to give our year-round staff some much needed time off! Please plan accordingly. **Questions? Please contact the preschool office!**



FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA:



HEIGHTS_LAMIRADA



